
Sunday February 5 
 

Woodley Park News 
 
Parking in DC.  The three DC government officials who have the most to say about 
parking in the District will discuss the issue and answer questions in a live web chat on 
Tuesday February 7th from 2 to 3:30 pm.  You can hear what Terry Bellamy of DDoT, 
William Howland of DPW and Lucinda Babers of DC DMV have to say here or on any of 
their agencies' websites. 
 
Zoo construction.  The Zoo has issued an Environmental Assessment concerning the 
potential effects of building a retaining wall between Parking Lot C and the Zoo's North 
Road.  The 945-foot-long wall would replace sheeting and shoring that was intended to 
be temporary when it was installed in 1975.  The differences among the alternatives 
being considered by the Zoo relate to the construction and landscaping in front of the 
wall (not to the wall itself) and along the North Road.  Parking Lot C would have to be 
closed during the construction (presumably exacerbating the parking shortage at the 
Zoo).  The EA is available on the Zoo's website (large file).  Comments on the EA are 
due February 24th.  If you have any issues you think WPCA should raise, let me or any 
other Board member know. 
 
Calendar 
 
The next meeting of the WPCA Executive Committee is Wednesday March 7th at 
Stanford starting at 7:30.  The agenda will be on the website a few days before the 
meeting. 
 
 
John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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